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Individual Recommended to Fill Current Vacancy
The District Accountability Committee (DAC) recommends membership for one (1) Parent
Representative and one (1) Alternate Parent Representative. Individual recommended to fill the
current parent representative vacancy.

Parent Representative:

Kristina Parent
Douglas County High School Feeder
Charter School Parent
First Term: June 2025-June 2027 (Completing unexpired term of vacant parent
representative)

“I’ve been the DAC liaison for American Academy SAC over the past school
year, and I’ve enjoyed being present for the DAC meetings. I feel like the more I learn about the
ways I can help our schools and our district, the deeper I want to be involved. I care greatly
about the education that our children are getting, I have a level head, and I love serving our
community.

I have served on American Academy SAC for the past year and have served on the AAPTO at
Castle Pines for the last three years. I began with the AAPTO-CP as Secretary, and am the PTO
President this year. In addition to being on the PTO and SAC, I’ve also been serving as the DAC
liaison, reporting DAC meeting content to the SAC.

I began volunteering at a young age with college, volunteering at my church, with the Girl
Scouts, and at a battered women's shelter. While volunteerism is an important part of my life, I
am also a mother of two girls (Makayla 13, and Annabelle 11), and have a wonderful, supportive
husband, Chris. I have a degree in Computer Science and have worked supporting the
Department of Defense since 2001. I work full time for CACI as a DevOps Engineer, but I am
also a Software and Cloud Security Engineer.”

Parent Representative Alternate
Amy Davis
Rock Canyon High School Feeder

“As a committed parent, experienced educational leader and advocate for
education, I am eager to contribute my skills, experiences, and dedication to support the
district's mission of academic excellence and a holistic and nurturing environment for all our
students.



I grew up in Colorado and graduated from Loveland HS and attended CU - Boulder but just
recently moved back to Colorado from Houston where I had gone initially just to “gain
experience” as the job market was very tight as I was searching for my first job. After 30 years of
experience, I am thankful to have returned “home.” We looked at 14 high schools in 8 school
districts across the front range before we purchased our house in Douglas County. I have a BA
from St. Olaf College, graduate work from CU-Boulder and a MA from Stanford University that
looked at the psychological components of effective teaching and culture-building parallels
between the soccer pitch and the classroom. Last year I retired after 28 years as a public high
school teacher and a head soccer coach. As a teacher I have taught math (from remedial math
to Algebra II Honors), social studies (American & World History, Geography Honors and AP
Psychology), and also was certified to teach French. I have served in leadership roles on the
school and district-level for curriculum writing, teaching, athletics, school culture initiatives, as
well as a parent member of SAC at the junior high level. As a coach I was elected to serve as
state officer by my fellow coaches. This past year, I became involved at RCHS as a member of
the Rock Canyon Community Alliance Teacher Grant committee and will serve as its chair next
year.”


